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12 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Happy Friday everyone!  
 
We’ve given an additional 5649 Green Points on class charts this week have now given 55284 hit 
over 48 thousand this week! We’re so proud of all our students who are achieving points every 
day. We now have 92 students who have hit that “Hundred Hero” milestone with over 100 green 
points, that’s twice as many as the week before.  
 
Our top achievers this week are: 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 

Finley M (15) Milosz S (17) Peter P (16) 

Year 10 Year 11 Resource Base 

Franalbert C (50) Luke S (36) Sahand O (13) 

 
Remembrance Day and the time of Remembrance, is about honouring and respecting all of the 
people that have been involved in war and conflict. It is also a time to reflect and think about the 
past generations of people like our grandparents and great-grandparents and the sacrifices they 
have made for us. On Thursday 11th November, students and staff marked Remembrance Day 
with a short reading from our Head Boy, Peace and a live rendition of the last post from our music 
teacher, Miss Evans followed by a minute's silence. Students reflected during this time on 
those people who work to keep us safe such as the Army, Police, Firefighters, Air force and Navy. 
 
From Monday 15th to Friday 19th November, we’ll be raising awareness of bullying through the 
theme of ‘One Kind Word for Anti-Bullying Week’. During this week, students will take part in a 
special TTCP session and add messages of kindness to the Blaise High School 'Walls of 
Kindness' at lunchtimes; receiving a one kind word sticker for their contributions. On Friday, 
students and staff, are encouraged to get their best pair of odd socks on. It’s an opportunity to 
encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all 
unique! There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or to buy expensive costumes.  All you 
have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school, it couldn’t be simpler!  I am really looking 
forward to seeing all of our students' words and messages of kindness, and even more excited to 
see all their odd socks on Friday. Please do encourage your child to get involved with these events 
and start a chain reaction of kindness within Blaise High School. 
 
I wish you all a fantastic weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms K Brown – Headteacher  

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/

